
 

                                 04.11.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 
RE: Centravis production 
 
    
Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 
Ukraine continues to live in the conditions of a full-scale war. Currently our government 
dealing with reconstruction of critical infrastructure facilities, in particular the energy 
sector, which was partly destroyed in October by russians. At the same time, the country 
continues its diplomatic activity, so the world reacts strongly to russian escalation.  
 
Centravis production continues to work and its effectiveness was not affected. Our key 
equipment is provided with electricity in full volume. Production is provided with 
billets and all necessary materials. 
 
Our Logistics team is actively working and constantly looking for the best and safe ways 
to deliver the finished products. They manage to organize the processes in the way to 
prevent disruptions in the delivery of orders in the future. 
Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are 
open, our Financial and Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready for 
your calls and messages. 
Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk are staying in 
Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol.  
 
This week Centravis team participates in annual exhibition Abu Dhabi International 
Petroleum Exhibition & Conference 2022 (ADIPEC), which takes place in the capital of 
OAE from year 1984. Traditionally, the ADIPEC platform unites the manufacturers of 
products and equipment, which used in this field.  
We are happy to be among world’s leaders and looking forward for the cooperation with 
new partners.  
 
 

 

Sincerely, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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